
Dates – Spring Term (please note these may be subject to change). 

January 2025 
Monday 6th – School re-opens. 
 

Maths Workshop for Parents - 2.30pm 
start  
Monday 13th - Foundation  

Tuesday- 14th - Year 1 

Wednesday 15th - Year 2 

Thursday 16th - Year 3  

Friday 17th - Year 4  

Monday 20th - Year 5 

Tuesday 21st –Year 6  

 
Thursday 16th – Young Voices Choir 
performance in Birmingham. 
 
Tuesday 21st – New Year Mass, 9.30am in the 
school hall. 
 
Tuesday 21st – Year 6 parents SATS meeting at 
3.20pm in the school hall. 
 
Friday 24th – Jubilee 2025 launch day. 
 
Monday 27th – Chinese Dance workshop. 
 
Wednesday 29th – Year 5 class liturgy. 
 
Thursday 30th - Whole school cake sale 
organised by Year 1 and Year 4. Cake donations 
gratefully received on Wednesday 29th January. 
All children to bring £1 to buy cakes.  

March 2025 
Tuesday 4th – Parents evening, 3.30-6.00pm 
 
Wednesday 5th – Parents evening, 3.30-6.00pm 
 
Wednesday 5th – Ash Wednesday. 
 
Thursday 6th – World Book Day. 
 
Monday 10th – British science week. Theme is, 
Change and Adapt. 
 
Wednesday 12th – Year 1 class liturgy. 
 
Friday 21st – Lent Mass 
 
Friday 21st – French Friday. 
 
Monday 31st – Stations of the Cross, taking 
place in church all week. 
 
Monday 31st – Year 6 Choral Speaking – 9.15am 
in the school hall.  

February 2025 
Tuesday 11th – Safer Internet Day, theme is, 
Together for A Better Internet. 
 
Wednesday 12th – Women in Science Day. 
 
Thursday 13th – School closes for half term. 
 
Friday 14th – Inset Day. 
 
Monday 24th – School re-opens, all pupils back 
to school. 
 
Thursday 27th – The Great Big Dance Off 
Competition. 
 

April 2025 
 

Choral Speaking at 9.15am – School Hall 

Tuesday 1st - Foundation and Year 1  

Wednesday 2nd - Year 2 and Year 3 

Thursday 3rd – Year 4 and Year 5  

 
Friday 4th – School closes for Easter 
 
Friday 18th – Good Friday 
 
Sunday 20th – Easter Sunday 
 
Monday 21st – Easter Monday 
 
Tuesday 22nd – School re-opens for the Summer 
term. 

 

Please note that dates may be subject to change. If any dates or times do change we will let parents know 

by sending a message through Arbor. 

 


